
"Hida High School Marche" is a group of high school students with the desire to revitalize our 
hometown, Hida Takayama! 
Currently, we are a group of five second-year students from Hida High School.

We, the 3rd generation students, set up a shop at the "Nyukawa Marche'' to introduce and sell 
products from the shopping district and Hida Takayama Miyagawa Morning Market held on 
October 1st last year. We also have been assisting with local events such as the Tanabata 
Festival, which is held is the Simoichinomachi Shopping District on August 6th and 7th every 
year.

And this time, so that more people can know the attractive shopping street of Takayama City, we 
created a map of "Kokubunji-dori Third Shopping Street" in English. This map was revised and 
completed by us 3rd generation students based on the proposal created by the seniors of 
marche 2nd generation students. It is mainly produced for foreign tourists, but we would like 
various of people related to Hida Takayama to use it.

In addition to the electronic map posted on this website (Takayamarket). We are making a paper 
map as well. We have collaborated with Takayama Printing Co.,Ltd located in the shopping 
district to use new materials resistant to rain and snow. (It will be completed in early February)

※ The paper map will be placed at accommodation facilities in Takayama City and shops on 
Kokubunji Street shown on the map. 

We put our heart and soul into creating this map to tell everyone the charm of Hida Takayama 
even more. We would be happy if many people would pick up this map and actually visit the 
shopping streets and shops on Kokubunji Street!

Hida High School Marche

(https://www.instagram.com/hida_marche/)


